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With limited access to water ways in our area, the Newberg Pool was a convenient 

body of water to enjoy with your family. Towed water sports had no impact to the 

water or habitats. Families went there to enjoy the water, weather and create 

memories. Lifting the restrictions will allow people to return to the Newberg Pool and 

enjoy their boats and water.   


